
 
 

News Release 
Constitution Week Proclaimed in Nampa 

 
(September 16, 2013) - The City of Nampa joins the Nampa EE-DAH-HOW Chapter of 
the Daughters of the American Revolution (DAR) to celebrate Constitution Week 
September 17-23.  
 
The public is invited to attend a ceremony at the Nampa Civic Center September 18th at 
1 pm where Mayor Tom Dale will proclaim Constitution Week in Nampa.  The ceremony 
marks the 226th anniversary of the drafting of the United States Constitution. 
 
What:  Constitution Week Proclamation Ceremony 
When:  Wednesday, September 18, 2013 
Time:  1 pm  
Where: Nampa Civic Center 

311 3rd Street South, Nampa 
 
Mayor Dale and the DAR hope this opportunity encourages people to reflect on the 
sacrifices made by those who fought in the American Revolution, and to remember the 
important role of the 39 delegates at the Constitutional Convention 226 years ago.  
Mayor Dale also asks the community to take time to reaffirm the ideals held by the 
framers of the Constitution in 1787. 
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